
END OF TERM - EARLY FINISH
The last day of term is Friday 18th July

2025. Pupils will finish early at 12.05pm.
We hope that all pupils, parents, carers

and staff have a wonderful summer break!  

SCHOOL KITCHEN TOP-UPS
A polite reminder  that parents/carers

are responsible for ensuring their child’s
ParentPay account has sufficient credit
each day. Please top up in good time, as

payments may not show instantly. Kindly
note, that we do not offer a credit facility

and any pupils without sufficient funds
on their account at morning breaktime

will not be given any food/drinks.

REMINDERS

DIARY DATES
July
18  - Year 8
Celebration Assembly

th

18  - End of Term 6 -
Early finish 12.05pm

th

September
4  - Start of Term 1th

Selwood Academy
Newsletter

Year 7 Living Rainforest
Trip  – 5  Septemberth

Year 5 Mendip  Adventure
Days - 12  Septemberth
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START OF TERM
 We return to school on 4  September

2025. We will return on WEEK 1.

th

HELLO SUMMER!HELLO SUMMER!

END OF YEAR REPORTS
These are now available on the

Parent Portal App and have been
emailed to parents/carers this week

Details of Before and After School
Wraparound Care from Premier Education
are now loaded onto our website. Please

see link below
Link to website

WRAP AROUND CARE (PREMIER EDUCATION)

https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/
https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/
https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/%20Follow%20our%20school%20pages%20here:%20Facebook%20Instagram
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063567249234
https://www.instagram.com/selwoodacademyfrome?igsh=cGcwZHkyNnRob2N0
https://selwood-academy.schudio.com/parents/wrap-around-care-wac


Details for the Autumn 25/26 After School Clubs, including the Club List and Club
Information document, are now available on our website.

Link to website - After School Clubs

If you would like to sign your child up for any clubs, please do so via the Arbor
Parent App or Parent Portal under the Activities section. Any clubs your child is

eligible for and that have available spaces will be shown there.
Access to this section will be opened up on  Friday 22  August 2025.nd

As spaces are limited, we kindly ask that you only sign your child up for clubs they
are interested in and able to attend each week. 

Most clubs will begin the week commencing Monday 15th September 2025 and
end the week of Friday 12th December 2025. However, please check the specific

dates for each club, as there may be some variations.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

REMINDERS

PARENT/CARER CONTACT DETAILS
 It is vital that we hold up to date contact information for all our pupils. Please
check your details are correct via the Arbor Parent App or Parent Portal. If any
details need updating, we encourage you to make changes directly through the

app or portal. These contact details are used for all communications, so keeping
them up to date ensures you continue to receive important information about

your child.

If your child requires prescribed medication to be administered in school from
September, a new medication plan must be completed and submitted on the first

day back. Please note:

We can only accept prescribed medication.

All medication and the appropriate forms must be handed in by an adult to
reception.

You can find our updated medication policy and required forms on our website -
Medication Policy & forms

MEDICATION POLICY REMINDER- FROM SEPTEMBER 2025

ARBOR APP QUERIES
We have had a few queries with problems logging on the Arbor App. Please

ensure that you download the Parent App and NOT the Student App.
You should then be able to sign in using your username (this is your email address

used for school) and the password that you set up in the portal.
This can be downloaded from either the Playstore on android phones or the

Apple Store on iPhones. 

https://www.selwood.somerset.sch.uk/parents/useful-information/After-school-club
https://www.selwood.somerset.sch.uk/parents/useful-information/medications


If your child is leaving Selwood Academy at the end of the Summer Term 2025 we
would like to provide you with important information about using up any balance

that may be left on their lunch account before their final day.
 

Please log in to ParentPay to check whether your child has a balance on their
account.

We highly recommend that any balance is used up before your child leaves as it
is not transferable to their new school.

As an alternative we do have the facility to transfer any balances to younger
siblings/relatives who will be staying at Selwood Academy (this does not include
new pupils starting at the school). If you would like to do so, please contact the
school by Friday 11 July 2025 to request this; any requests received after that

date may not be possible to action.
 

If you need any further help or information regarding this, please don’t hesitate to
email the school.

LUNCH ACCOUNT BALANCES FOR LEAVERS

REMINDERS

Part of being well organised means bringing all of the equipment needed for the
school day. It is important to check the timetable and ensure that the correct
equipment for the next day is all packed the night before. Your child will need:

Mandatory equipment:
Pens - 2 blue and 2 black ink

A pencil, ruler, sharpener and eraser
Reading book - we encourage reading at every opportunity

Suggested equipment:
Glue stick

Whiteboard pen
A set of colouring pencils

Sensible bag, ideally a rucksack with two shoulder straps so that the load can be
spread evenly. We recommend that PE kit is brought in a separate bag

PUPIL SCHOOL EQUIPMENT
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As an Academy we aim to provide a range of opportunities to our pupils
recognising that in the vast majority of cases pupils can’t do them all. We

share this information so you can see the range of opportunities and choose
what you may wish to aim for in your time with us. Below is a list of the

proposed trips for the next year. 

Proposed Trips & Activities 2025/2026

SCHOOL NEWS

We aim to keep the trips
similiar every year so you

can plan what trips you may
attend in your time with us.
Pupils that are entitled to
Pupil Premium get a £50

activity voucher that can be
used to cover the cost or

part of the cost of any trip
(It can’t be used for the

deposit of a residential trip).
Individual payment plans

can also be set up to
support families with the
cost of trips. Please speak
to the Finance office if you
wish to do this. All trips are
subject to change and may

be cancelled if enough
contributions are not

received.



On Friday 20  June we held our Sports
Day. This was an all day event that included

a mix of team sports/activities, as well as
the more traditional track and field

athletics events. The variety gave all pupils
a chance to let their light shine on the day.
It was great day for some fun and friendly

competition and the cool refreshments
definitley helped keep everyong going in

the hot weather! A big thank you to all the
parents and carers who joined us, your

support means so much!

th

Sports Day

Recent Events

Thank you to all of the pupils and staff that took part! 

Our Year 7 & 8 Rounders Teams have shown great
dedication this term, working hard to develop

their batting & fielding skills. We're proud to share
that both teams placed 2nd in the local Rounders

Tournament – a brilliant achievement! 

Year 7 & 8 Rounders

We were also delighted to be invited to Frome
College for a Rounders Workshop, where our

pupils had the chance to train with the College
Sports Leaders – a great experience all round!

Well done teams!



The Pupil vs Staff Rounders Match returned to Selwood and it did not
disappoint! In a competitive showdown for the Rounders Trophy, both

Year 7 and Year 8 teams gave it their all. Year 7 put up a strong fight,
scoring 3.5 rounders, just edged out by the staff team with 4. Year 8

brought the energy, scoring 6 rounders, but the staff pulled ahead with 8.
It was an action packed afternoon, full of big hits, brave dives, and great
team spirit. The Staff Team walked away with the trophy... but the pupils

definitely made them work for it!

Staff vs Pupil Rounders

Recent Events

Well done to
everyone that

took part! 

SELWOOD ACADEMY, BERKLEY ROAD, FROME, BA11 2EF   01373 462798
HTTPS://SELWOOD.SOMERSET.SCH.UK/ 

CLICK TO FOLLOW OUR SOCIAL MEDIA: FACEBOOK & INSTAGRAM

One of Selwood’s very own Year 8 pupils
represented Mendip schools in the

Somerset County Athletics
Championships. Riley competed against
year 9's in the junior boys age range and
delivered an amazing performance and

secured 5th place in the county. 

Somerset County Athletics Championships

Well done, Riley! what an
amazing achievement!
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We’re so proud of how they pushed themselves, overcame fears, and
supported one another throughout the adventure.

They no doubt returned tired, happy, and full of exciting stories to share! 

Mendip Residential
Our Year 6 pupils returned home last

week after an unforgettable few days of
adventure at Mendip Camp! From

kayaking and canoeing to abseiling down
cliffs, they tackled every challenge with

courage and resilience. 

Recent Events

A huge well done to all the children for their brilliant
attitude and to the staff for making it such a special

experience!



Following a really robust selection process and final interviews last week,
we are pleased to confirm the senior pupil appointments have been

selected. It was a very tough choice this year as all of the candidates were
fantastic — they impressed us with their confidence, ideas, and passion

for the school. 

Head Girl - Tabby H
Deputy Head Girl - Bea M

Senior Ambassador - Alexa J
 

Head Boy - Thomas H
Deputy Head Boy - Isaac W
Senior Ambassador - Max F

Senior Pupil Announcements

Recent Events

Well done to all pupils! We are so proud of all your hard
work and imagination!

Year 7 Biome Projects
Year 7 were tasked with researching a biome of
their choice and recreating it inside a box. Here
are are just a few of the ones created - they are

truly beautiful!

A huge well done to everyone who took part & huge
congratulations to those selected!



Wesley Day

RECENT EVENTS

On Monday 7th July, our Year 5 pupils
celebrated Wesley Day. It was a meaningful

event where our children stepped into the role
of ambassadors for our local community.

Throughout the day, they learnt about John
Wesley and explored the values at the heart of

our Methodist heritage. Inspired by his timeless
words:

“Do all the good you can,
by all the means you can,
in all the places you can,
at all the times you can,

to all the people you can,
as long as ever you can.”

Our pupils put these words into action
through a variety of community projects

alongside their tutor groups.
We can’t wait to see the impact they

make and the lessons they’ll carry with
them long after this day.

Year 5 French Breakfast
On Thursday 3rd July, our Year 5 pupils

had a très délicieux morning as they
enjoyed a traditional French breakfast at
school! Croissants, fruit juice, and lots of

smiles were on the menu.

Pupils were tasked with ordering their
breakfast in French... it was a

wonderful way to bring language and
culture to life!



Based on 20,000 reviews

premier
Holiday clubs

more fun, more friendships, more smiles
during the summer Holidays!

Book today
premier-education.com



Venue: Selwood Academy, Berkley Road, Frome, BA11 2EF

Dates: Tuesday 26th Aug until Fri 29th of Aug 2025 

Times: 9-3pm full day (4 year olds 9-1pm)

Price:

Ages: 

Full day £22.82 (4 year olds £13.84)

Reception to Year 7

Additional info: Remember to bring hats and suncream 

your NearesT mulTi-acTiviTy camp

please 
briNgApacked lunch 

Plenty of waterSuitable clothingLoads of energy!

Mix it up this Summer with our multi-
activity holiday camps!

These camps are a perfect blend of 
activities for all ages, combining different 
sports with a variety of team games.

Every day is different, with a mix of fun 
activities – from archery to fencing, 
dodgeball to cricket, plus much more!

Book now for a Summer full of fun!

CLICK HERE TO BOOK

TreaT your frieNds
To 20% off...aNd geT
20% off Too!

 *Ts&Csapply.ReferaFrienddiscountonnewbookings only. Based on over 20,000 reviews

camps are beTTer
wiTH frieNds! 

https://family.premier-education.com/login




For further information and to book please see the link below:
Frome Children's Festival

https://www.purpleelephant.org.uk/childrens-festival/





